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October 19, 2020

Dear Parents, 

The safety of your child and all children in our school, as well as the safety of the staff, is our highest priority. In order to maintain a safe environment for our children, it is necessary that we practice our emergency and crisis response plans by having drills designed to rehearse our procedures even during this different time in school. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]This year, we have already practiced Fire Drills for both Cohort A and B and we will be conducting a Lock Down drill sometime this week for both Cohorts. The purpose of this drill is to keep the students safe from any danger in the event of an emergency. The drill will look different then in the past. A building lockdown requires that all class doors are locked, and students are quiet but they will remain in their seat. The teachers will review with the students that this is a practice drill similar to a fire drill which is second nature to them. Talking about the drill with your children at home may also help alleviate unnecessary anxiety. We just ask that you maintain our approach as to not create more anxiety amongst students themselves. We focus on Being Proactive to remain safe. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call Ms. Gallo at (718) 383- 8998 or email lgallo2@schools.nyc.gov.

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation,

Mary Scarlato
Principal
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